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To whom it may concern,

"I object to the removal of night-time restrictions as it impacts significantly on the health
of the people of St Margarets/The Ward and Coolquay.

Dwellings in St Margarets, The Ward, Coolquay, Kileek Lane have been removed from the
insulation scheme".

Also, I can't see why Coolquay has been removed from the regulators suggestions for
insulation, is it that most of the homes in this region are in Meath County Council and not
in Fingals. The DAA has supported this if the plan is accepted.

Regards

Leo





